Gentet, Matthias

From: jackson nick I NN

Sent: 04 June 2017 08:51

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: Re: 2017/2133/P & 2017/2276/L - Beckford Primary School, Dornfell Street
Dear Matthias,

Further to Keith Moffitt's email, I confirm the NDF have no objection to the revised application.

T am abroad at the moment and am having problems with the NDF gmail account, so I hope you can accept
my personal email,

Regards Nick Jackson



